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From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 130 Richie Caulfield

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 12:41

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay. | am a local kayaker, affected by nerve
damage. | rely on ease of access and exit to the water and usually do so from Bull island right around the coast to
Malahide. Often I'll have to take the time to rest before or after and I'll watch the wildlife and other sea goers. So
you can understand my problem with your plans to unleash a huge unpredictable clusterfuck of dredge waste where
| go to get what exercise and recreation | can. Irish sportsmen, household 65”mes use the area for swimming and

exercise, an attraction in itself. Don't lose that community feel and plsgta over your own shoes.
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